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Consider recommendations regarding additional Recorder Full-Time Employees (FTE) in the Clerk-Recorder-
Assessor Department, as follows:

a) Adopt a Salary Resolution changing existing position allocations in the Clerk-Recorder-Assessor
Department, effective on October 19, 2020; and

b) Determine that the above actions are not a “project” and are exempt from the California Environmental
Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to Section 15378(b)(5) because they are organization or administrative activities
of governments that will not result in direct or indirect physical changes to the environment.
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